
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
3:29:51	PM	
	
Thefeedin	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	and	
should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,recognising	the	environmental	and	
health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar.	
	
Debbie	Monteforte		
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